
SCCA 
             Area 10 
Board of Directors election 
Mid- October, SCCA Area 10 members will be receiving 
ballots for the Board seat being vacated by John Walsh 
who has completed a successful six year commitment to 
the BOD, concluding as Chairman of the Board. 
I would like to be your choice to assume his seat and 
continue the progress and service he provided for us. 
Please help me by voting for me and returning your ballot 
prior to the deadline, November 15. 
Earl Hurlbut: 
40+ year SCCA member 
Current member of FLR & WNY regions 
Past CNY Regional Executive 
Past Northeast Division Executive Steward 
2015 SCCA Majors Series Chief Steward 
2003-2016 Runoffs steward assignments 
I will appreciate your vote so that I may serve you in yet 
another capacity.   
Thank You 


